
Date: 3rd May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had a busy few weeks since returning from Easter. This newsletters contains lots of 

information and celebrations to share with you.  Several of our children have been involved 

in trips, workshops and incredible experiences which are giving them long lasting memories. 

We are delighted to share these with you in this newsletter, along with some ideas for 

supporting your children at home as well as in school.  

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

May:  

Wednesday 1st—Year 3 Trip to Waddesdon Manor  

Monday 6th—Bank Holiday—School Closed  

Friday 10th—9am Coffee Morning 

W/C 13th –Year 6 SATS Tests  

Friday 17th—Mufti Day in exchange for Summer Fair 

Donations.  

W/C 20th—Year 6 Skern Lodge Residential  

Tuesday 21st—Imagination Gaming Workshops  

Wednesday 22nd—Imagination Gaming Workshops  

Thursday 23rd—Imagination Gaming Workshops 

Friday 24th—Close at 3:15pm for half term.  

W/C 27th—Half Term  
 

Bucks Mental Helath Support Team—Parent Well Being Questionnaire 

As a school we work very closely with Bucks Mental Health Team and have been able to access their service to support 

families and run groups in school. All staff are very aware of the importance of supporting children's mental health and 

wellbeing and we are working with Bucks Mental Health Team to undertake an audit of the work we already have in 

place so that we can develop the provision and way we work over the year ahead. To ensure that we collect 

information from across our community, we are asking you as parents and carers to complete this short ques-

tionnaire by Friday 10th May using this link to a Google form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLScQt_ckBLjhVfQdrt0vQkTb3X7XMGrsrvdsciu3DFNmSuFgQA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQt_ckBLjhVfQdrt0vQkTb3X7XMGrsrvdsciu3DFNmSuFgQA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQt_ckBLjhVfQdrt0vQkTb3X7XMGrsrvdsciu3DFNmSuFgQA/viewform?usp=sf_link


As a school we are part of ‘Challenge Partners’ which is an organisation set up to enhance the life chances of all children by enabling collaboration between 

schools to combine wisdom., accelerate school improvement, leadership development and pupil progress. As part of this some of our senior staff have been out 

to visit other schools and work in teams to review their provision, provide support and offer challenge to their leaders.  

Last week, we had our review from a team of challenge partners’ reviewers. Our Review team consisted of four people working across the UK. One member 

worked directly for Challenge partners after years of Headship, One member was  CEO of a Trust of schools and the other two members were Assistant Heads in 

their schools.  We asked the team to review certain aspects of our curriculum and provision, including: Reading, Science, Humanities, EYFS and our SEND Provi-

sion. We wanted to share with you some snippets from the report:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As with all reviews, there are elements that we can continue to work on and develop further but nothing came as a surprise as all leaders were aware of the next 

steps for development. I would like to thank all staff for all their commitment and enthusiasm to providing the best for all the children at Bierton. Thank you. 

Leaders have a positive ethos and vision for the school. This ethos 

is not just words but is deeply ingrained in the school's culture. It is 

integrated into the curriculum and daily school life.  

Leaders have worked determinedly to ensure that all pupils receive the very 

best education and opportunities that the school can provide. They have 

been proactive in adapting their approaches in the light of the changing pupil 

profile within the school. This ambition is shared by the dedicated staff team, 

who are committed to the pupils and put them first in everything they do.  

Middle leaders feel empowered and well-supported. The careful and 

thoughtful development of subject leaders over the last few years has 

created a happy, collaborative and confident team.  

The school's wider curriculum offer is impressive. It includes special 

theme weeks, collective worship and celebrations, work with local char-

ities, the school choir, and sports clubs, all of which strongly contribute 

to pupils' social, moral, spiritual and cultural development.  

Leaders have planned an ambitious and stimulating curriculum. 

They have identified precisely what they want pupils to know and 

experience in each subject, ensuring a comprehensive learning 

experience. The curriculum in all subjects is coherently planned 

and builds pupils' knowledge and skills progressively.  

Pupils' behaviour is exemplary. They have very positive attitudes to 

their learning and engage well in lessons. Staff have high expectations 

of behaviour, and routines are consistently embedded. There are 

warm relations between staff and pupils.  

The school has a strong local reputation for meeting the needs of pupils with additional needs. 

Staff have the same high expectations for pupils who are disadvantaged and have SEND. Lead-

ers constantly reflect on the needs of these pupils and seek ways to adapt practice.  

Reading and oracy skills are a high priority across the school. This emphasis begins in 

the Early Years Foundation Stage, where the phonics programme is well-planned and 

delivered consistently well, laying a solid foundation for language development.  


























